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January 3, 2017 

Washington, DC — The National Committee of Asian American 
Republicans (Asian.GOP) wishes to congratulate Congressman Paul D. 
Ryan (Wisconsin) for his re-election to a second term as the 55th 
Speaker of the House of Representatives. 
 
Congressman Ryan has an illustrious record of supporting job growth, 
maintaining fiscal responsibility, reducing government regulations, 
controlling health care costs and supporting quality health care, and 
promoting industry innovation.  We are confident that Speaker Ryan will 
be an effective partner with incoming President Donald J. Trump in 
Making America Great Again. 
 
“Asian Americans are the fastest growing minority in the United States 
and are contributing immensely to the U.S. economy.  Together, they 
bring annually $1 trillion in GDP and provide much of the scientific, 
technical, legal, and managerial/finance expertise that spurs America’s 
growth.  The National Committee of Asian American Republicans looks 
forward to working with Speaker Paul Ryan and with President Donald 
Trump and Vice President Mike Pence, along with other Asian 
Americans and Pacific Islanders, in helping to make our country safe, 
secure, and economically vibrant,” said Cliff Li, Executive Director of 
Asian.GOP. 
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For further information about the the National Association of Asian American 
Republicans (Asian.GOP), please contact Mr. Cliff Zhonggang Li, Executive Director. 
Call Asian.GOP direct at 954-233-0672 x 527 or email us at cliff.li@asian.gop. The 
Mission of the National Association of Asian American Republicans is to raise the 
awareness in Asian American communities about the importance of participating in 
the political process, which has a great impact on everyone's life, for future 
generations, and for the fate of this great nation.  
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